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Diary Dates  

Saturday 16 July                                                   

Berwick schools consultation drop in event at 

William Elder Building, Castlegate 10am - 

3pm. 

Monday 18 July                                                     

Maltings Week please see separate letter 

regarding pick up and drop off                         

arrangements. 

Monday - Children Class 1, 2, 3, and 4 should 

be collected from The Maltings at 3.15pm. 

Class 5 collected at 4pm. 

Tuesday - Children Class 1, 2, 3, and 4 should 

be collected from The Maltings at 3.15pm. 

Nursery children collected at 3pm and Class 

5 at 4pm. 

Thursday 21 July                                                                    

Class 5 Leavers Assembly at 2pm - Class 5 

families are welcome to attend. 

Friday 22 July                                                             

School closes at 1pm.  

School reopens to children after the Summer holiday 

on Wednesday 7 September. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 
Harry Potter Day                                                                                                    
Class 5 took a day off Summer Show rehearsals to become lost in the 
world of wizards and witchery.  They enjoyed lessons in charms,        
herbology, defence against the dark arts and of course quidditch. 

Goodbye Mr Hodgson                                                                                                      
It is with great sadness that we say 
goodbye and happy retirement to 
the legend that is Mr Hodgson.  He 
has finally decided to fully retire 
after over 54 years in education 
and he will be a great miss to us 
next year.  All the children have 
loved his input and above all his 
endless enthusiasm!                                              

Picture News                                                                                                                
Should there be more rules for trampolines? 

Mini-Police Celebration                                                
We were delighted to be joined by Northumbria 
Police and the High Sherriff of Northumberland 
who came 
to school 
to thank 
our Mini-
police for 
their   
service 
this year.  

This week’s award winners:              

Class 1                                                                                                                  
Sports Award - Connor for excellent running and skipping.                             
Class Award - Matthew for growing confidence and trying his best.       
Class 2                                                                                                                 
Sports Award - Teddy for taking turns when running with a partner.                
Class Award - Eli for super work on learning time.                                                           
Class 3                                                                                                                        
Sports Award -  Ivy for much greater confidence during swimming.                                                                                                             
Class Award - Harrison for always looking for opportunities to be kind.                                                                                                                                         
Class 4                                                                                                                      
Sports Award - Marcie for amazing batting skills in cricket.                        
Class Award -  David for super research on the internet on tourism.     
Class 5                                                                                                                   
Sports Award - George for energy and enthusiasm during show dances.                                                                                               
Class Award - Luis for confidence in his summer show performances and 
Bailey for taking on an extra part in the summer show.          

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                           
William for his enthusiasm to learn new things.                                                 
Edward for his knowledge and contributions to class discussions. 

British Ecological Society                                                                                     
We were proud this week to receive a 
Silver Award from the British Ecological 
Society for working to connect the school 
to nature.  Well done Mrs Peck for leading 
this through our school.  It has led to 
many new learning opportunities. 

Young Leaders Success                                                                    
Congratulations to Class 3 + 4 where all children 
have successfully passed their young leader 
awards this year! Certificates are on the way 
home - we are so proud of our aspiring leaders! 
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